BRAMHAM NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN GROUP

As noted in our article in the November issue, we’re now very pleased to be able
to publish a summary of results analysed from the completed questionnaires that
were recently returned by more than 300 parish residents. Again we would like to
express our gratitude to everyone who completed and returned this amazing total
of questionnaires. It is vary gratifying to have such support for the
Neighbourhood Plan (NP), particularly when we receive comments such as this,
from Guy Barr:

‘I moved to Bramham 12 years ago and cannot think of a better place to live. The
village community, facilities and quality of life are exactly what | want and hope to
maintain for all the years that | hope to be a resident in this wonderful village.”

We also owe a lot of thanks to Fiona Vicary, one of our consultants, who
analysed of all the documents and then produced this summary of the results for
us.

We have also presented the £25 vouchers to the following lucky winners of the
draw from all those who returned their questionnaires. These are:

Janet Beckett

Mr & Mrs S Coulson
Tony Harrison
Francis Wilkinson

Now we have these results, we can use them to make a start in preparing our
assessments of heritage and village assets, housing, transport,
sport/leisure/recreation objectives and aspirations for the parish. Our ambition is
to complete a first draft of our NP by the end of December.

Thank you all again.

Paul Marshall
Chair



